
         September 30, 2022 

Architectural Review Committee (ACC) Report 

2022 Annual Meeting Summary 

We received 7 new ACC forms in 2022.   6 new requests were approved and one request was 
denied.      

Projects were: 

Deck/Porch – 3 (1 completed, 2 pending) 

Fence/Gate - 3 (2 completed/1 pending) 

Siding/paint/ trim – 1 (1 completed) 

Shed – 2 (2 completed) 

Boat parking – 1 (denied) 

6 projects are complete. 3 are pending completion.  2 projects were carried over from 2021.  

There were a few projects that didn’t need approval because they were “in kind” replacement 
of decking material, shingles or painting. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Luanne Metcalf 

 


